
CONGRATULATIONS  

 

 

We recently received an email from Caroline, one of the refugees that was sponsored by the 

parish.  Caroline and her mother are doing very well. 

 

We have included it here to share with you. 

 

Dear All,  

 

I hope this email finds you well. It's hard to believe that four years passed by as I write this 

email! 

 

I still remember the 1st day we arrived and how we met at the airport. What a journey! 

 

Last Thursday, February 6, I had the privilege to receive my Canadian citizenship certificate to 

become a Canadian citizen. (photos attached) 

 

I am so thankful for each and every one of you who worked hard to make this happen. The last 

three years were full of highs and lows and at times I felt like I can't go on. 

 

But on the other hand, I took the chance to grow and learn whenever it felt uncomfortable and I 

trusted God to help me through my studies and life. 

 

I am grateful to be a certified teacher and a Canadian citizen.  

 

Thank you again for your love and support an THANK YOU for providing the help we needed 

to adjust and adapt to a better new life. 

 

I would love to hear from you and see how you're doing! MUCH LOVE to YOU ALL. 

 

Please feel free to share this news with whoever is not on this email. I tried to find all the contact 

info but I couldn't find everyone. 

 

God Bless, 

Caroline 
 


